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August 2015

Following the meeting in the Parish Hall in October last year, that was very well attended, a questionnaire was sent out and there was overwhelming support for the creation of a new shop. The committee has been progressing this and has created Burrington Community Shop Limited, a Community Business Society under the Co-operative and Community Benefit Societies Act 2014.

We are about to open our first shop, within Pickards Country Store, that will provide a much needed facility back into the village. As grateful as we are to Pickards for letting us use their premises, we must work to provide a more permanent shop and we have chosen a site adjacent to the car park. We did look at whether an existing building was available, as this was the preferred choice in the questionnaire. But there wasn’t anywhere suitable that would also be suitable for car parking.

The building will cost a great deal of money (possibly up to £50,000), much of which we hope to obtain through grants. But, as with all grant applications, a proportion of the money has to be raised locally. We are asking you to support this next phase financially, even the initial shop needs funds to get started!
The shop company is a society that is owned and run by its members, with any profits returned to the local community. Membership comes by purchasing one or more shares in the company and whether you have one share or one thousand you have an equal say (one member one vote!).
We have set the price of a share at £10 each and a minimum number as one. There is no practical maximum number you can buy other than the legal limit of £100,000. Once bought they need to be kept for at least three years. After that you can ask us to buy them back, but whether we can will depend on the financial position of the company.
Other than buying shares, you could also help by making a donation or a loan (these don’t bring voting rights).
Attached to this letter is an Application Form, which we would ask you to complete and return to us as soon as possible. You can send it to any of the Committee Members listed below or email it to the treasurer at acorn.man@which.net steve@tawhaven.co.uk and pay the money by bank transfer into the company bank account.

We look forward to the support of everyone in the Community, so that we can have a long term village shop again.
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